Please publish the following Public Notice and forward the affidavit and statement for the same to John
Veres, Finance Director, Village of Glenwillow, 29555 Pettibone Road, Glenwillow, Ohio 44139.

LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Glenwillow will hold a public hearing on Wednesday,
June 5, 2024 at 7:00 pm in the Council Chambers of Village Hall, 29555 Pettibone Road,
Glenwillow Ohio to hear public comments on amending Chapter 1166 “Prohibited Uses
Applying to all Districts” under Title I1I of the Glenwillow Planning and Zoning Code.

For more information, please call Village Hall at 440-232-8788. Village Hall is fully handicap
accessible for the public. For further accommodations or more information, please call Mayor
Mark Cegelka.



